The proposed allocation of gas production is in the interest of conservation and will not result in reduced
royalty or improper measurement of production.

The proposed allocation is necessary for continued operation of the above referenced Federal leases. This
allocation allows us to utilize a common pipeline which will allow us to continue to produce these gas

reserves in an economical manner, thus increasing the royalty received by the Federal government.

We understand that the requested approval will not constitute the granting of any right-of-way or construction
rights not granted by the lease instrument.

Additional wells require additional allocation approvals.
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